
Breckenridge  
Tommi Tyndall Award 2005 
 
Citation: The Tommi Tyndall Award is presented to an 
industry member that has made a distinguished 
contribution to skiing and/or the Far West Ski Association 
in the past year or in a prior year. We are pleased to 
nominate the Breckenridge/Vail Corporation for this award, 
in recognition of the Breckenridge/Vail Corporation’s 
outstanding support of the skiing public, the local 
community and the Far West Ski Association. 
 
Breckenridge, CO. is a premier year-round family resort with stunning landscape, cultural 
heritage, and Victorian atmosphere. It’s thriving community attracts both national and 
international visitors to some of the finest skiing in the world, with many renowned resorts a 
short drive or bus ride away. Local ski areas include Vail, Beaver Creek and Keystone. 
 
The Vail Corporation has been a devoted supporter of the Far West Ski Association, having 
donated ski vacation packages to the annual Convention Silent Auction for many years. It has 
also provided support to our local councils and ski clubs fund raising events. 
 
Under the dynamic and enthusiastic leadership of Tammie Anstedt and Julie Chandler, the 
Breckenridge/Vail Corporation was the host for the December, 2004 FWSA Board of 
Directors Meeting. FWSA Board Members, Trustees, Council Presidents and Committee 
Chairmen were welcomed with “open arms.” The organization of the event was outstanding. 
The generosity of Breckenridge and Keystone Ski Resorts was demonstrated with the 
Keystone Conference Center breakfast, Keystone barbecue Lunch, the Breckenridge Great 
Divide Lodge dinner and breakfast and a delightful night of comradeship and dinner at Fatty’s 
Pizzeria. Lodging was offered at the Great Divide Lodge at reduced prices and mountain 
tours proved invaluable in introducing BOD members to the charms of both mountains. It was 
truly appreciated and valued. It enabled the Association to conduct its winter meeting at a 
very affordable cost and in an outstanding environment. It also provided the opportunity for 
the Vail Corporation ski industry members to meet the leaders of our organization and have a 
better understanding of our mission and goals. 
 
For its outstanding support of the skiing public, the local community and the Far West Ski 
Association, the Breckenridge/Vail Corporation is certainly deserving of recognition as a 
recipient of the Tommi Tyndall Award. 
 
The Tommi Tyndall Award is presented to an industry member that has made a distinguished 
contribution to skiing and/or the Far West Ski Association in the past year or in a prior year. 
We are pleased to nominate the Breckenridge/Vail Corporation for this award, in recognition 
of the Breckenridge/Vail Corporation’s outstanding support of the skiing public, the local 
community and the Far West Ski Association. 

 


